
 
 

Uniform NMLS Licensing Forms and Mortgage Call Report 

 Request for Public Comments 
 

Proposal 2013-3 
October 11, 2013 – November 11, 2013 

 
 
The State Regulatory Registry invited public comments on the proposed changes to the Uniform NMLS Licensing 
Forms and Mortgage Call Report during a public comment period from October 11, 2013 to November 11, 2013. One 
individual or organization submitted comments during the comment period.  
 
The comments are contained in this document as received, without editing.  Comments received in email format were 
copied exactly as submitted and pasted in the comments section of the table with the submitting individual’s name 
and company displayed.  Comments received as an email attachment or via USPS are displayed as submitted in their 
original format. These comments are noted in the table and numbered accordingly as attachments.   
 
Comments are listed in the order received.  Comments received without full name or contact information are not 
included. 
 
The Forms Working Group and Mortgage Call Report Working Group will review the comments and make 
recommendations to the NMLS Policy Committee. The NMLS Policy Committee, after consultation with all participating 
NMLS state regulatory agencies will make final approvals for any changes to the Forms and MCR and publicly respond 
to comments received. 
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Uniform NMLS Licensing Forms and Mortgage Call Report- Public Comments – October to November 2013 

 

#  Date  Name & Company               Comments 
1 11/12/201

3 
Costas Avrakotos 
K&L Gates 

See Attachment 1 
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